
World’s End Lane, London N21 1PP • Telephone 0208 360 1001
office@grangeparkprimaryelt.org • www.grangeparkprimaryelt.org
Headteacher: Tijen Hassan

Friday 10 June 2022

Dear parents

I’m writing to inform you that unfortunately Puja Mehta, Grasshopper Class teacher, will be
starting her maternity leave earlier than expected.  Puja will be leaving at the end of next
week, Friday 17 June.  I know this isn’t the ideal scenario for the class however we have put
into place everything we can to ensure that the children have the best possible end to their
year 1.

I’m pleased to say that Mollie Weston will be taking the class full time from when Puja
leaves.  Mollie is an experienced teacher and she has been working at Grange Park since last
year tutoring children in the school, including some of the children in the Grasshopper class.
Mollie knows the school well and she’s excited to be in Grasshopper Class.  Mollie will also be
in class with Puja today and next week to ensure that there is a smooth transition.

The year 1 team will be working alongside Mollie to ensure that there is continuity and

progression of the work being taught.

I know you all will join me in sending Puja our very best wishes.

Kind regards

Tijen Hassan
Headteacher


